VILLAGE OF WRIGHTSTOWN
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Village Board of the Village of Wrightstown will hold a public hearing on December
3, 2024 at 6:00 pm at the Village Hall, 352 High Street, Wrightstown, Wisconsin, concerning a
Resolution discontinuing a portion of Van Dyke Street located on tax parcel number VW-175.

A copy of a scale map showing the proposed discontinuance is available for inspection

during regular business hours at the office of the Village Clerk, 352 High Street, Wrightstown,

Wisconsin. g ; Z

Shelia Bowers, Village Clerk

Dates of Publication: 10/30/2024, 11/06/2024, 11/13/2024



